
         Quanah High School 

    School Board Report-December 2018 

 

Current Enrollment: 

(+2 from last month)151 Students: 48 Freshmen, 35 Sophomores, 38 Juniors, and 30 Seniors.   

2 students withdrew, we had 3 new students move in, and a student who went to Wichita Falls 
ISD last month, returned.    

Attendance: 94.59%, Freshman-95.73% Sophomores-96.63%, Juniors-92.57%, Seniors-93.10% 

We have started giving the grade level with the best attendance extra lunch on Fridays.   

We are having Saturday School, all 3 Saturdays in December, for students who have missed 
more than 8 days this semester.   

We had 4 cell phones picked up: $150 towards our scholarship fund. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

At QHS…YOU ARE LOVED! 

  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

STAAR EOC Retests were given December 3rd-5th 
We gave the following tests to students who needed o take the 
3rd administration of the STAAR EOC assessments.   

English !- 12 students 
English II- 7 students 
US History-3 students.  
Algebra I- 2 students 
Biology- 2 students 

 

It’s important for everyone 
to know they are loved. We 
love the students and staff 
of QISD and want to remind 
them of that when they 
walk through the doors at 
QHS!  
 



 
The Grinch, Elf and the Polar Express have all arrived at QHS! 

Each grade level decorated a hallway.  The students did a great job!  Happy Holidays! 

   

    

       

   



    

 

 

A Dual Credit Meeting was held to discuss the changes for the Spring Semester 
 

            

___________________________________________________________________ 
Individual Student Accomplishments/Recognition: 
Olivia Tucker made All-Region, 3rd chair and will audition for the all-state band 
Ashley Perez placed 15th/30 in the region band try-outs 
Mallori Fouse placed 16th/30 in the region band try-outs 
Bellamy Wooten-placed 1st in Creed Speaking at the district LDE contest and 11th 
place in the area contest  
Preston Brandon, Bellamy Wooten and Montana Wooten placed 3rd in Public 
Relations at the district LDE contest 
Preston Brandon, Madeline Denham, Carson Henderson, Lyric Lopez, Cailyn Call, 
Bellamy Wooten and Montana Wooten placed 5th in the Chapter Conducting at the 
district LDE contest 
Cailyn Call placed 6th in Job Interviewing at the district LDE contest 
Kennedy Braker, Samantha Coffey and Katy Colbert placed 2nd in Radio 
Broadcasting at the district LDE contest and 12th in the area contest  
 

A look ahead: 
December:  

6th-13th Food Drive 
13th-Title 1 Annual Parent Meeting 6:00 pm 

               -QISD Holiday Band Concert 6:30 pm 
17th-20th-Six-weeks tests and STAAR EOC Benchmarks 
21st-Early release 

 
 

Students wanting to take Dual 
Credit courses will now be taking 

them through Vernon College. 
There will be a fee of $150 per class, 
for the first 2 classes.  As long as the 
student completes all courses with 
a passing grade, they will receive 

the funds upon graduation. 


